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The CPC subcommittee updates for Year 1 of Panel 73 are as follows: 

• The CPC subcommittee has tried to work on the Delegate’s recommendations for Panel 73 and 

considered the experience of Panel 71 CPC subcommittee for guidance and service 

opportunities. 

• The CPC subcommittee has made themselves available for presentations or workshops for 

districts/homegroups across Area 59. 

• The CPC subcommittee has completed a CPC “business card” for distribution to help educate 

professionals about AA and reach potential newcomers in need of the AA message. 

• The CPC subcommittee has set up CPC display information at various AA events during Panel 

73. 

• Current CPC pamphlet racks have been inventoried and: 

o Current CPC pamphlets, via GSO’s CPC literature recommendations, have been 

ordered and will stock the pamphlet racks. 

• The CPC subcommittee has been meeting monthly via zoom to remain organized and continue 

to try to identify service opportunities. 

• It has been a pleasure serving thus far and the CPC subcommittee continues to look forward to 

serving Area 59 throughout the duration of Panel 73! 

Best, 

Mike R (D23) 

Nicole G (D28) 

Chris H (D49) 

Marie F (D62) 

Faith B (D63) 

Alex B (Chairperson, D43) 
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